
 

 

November 15, 2023 
          Subject: Bridge Deck Replacement 
          State WIN: 025631.01 

Location:  Medway 
        Amendment 5    
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
CHANGE on page 14 “NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS”, the bid opening date in the first 
paragraph from “November 29, 2023” to “December 6, 2023”.  Make this change in pen and ink. 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question:  Due to the timing of the Thanksgiving holiday, we request that the department 
postpone the bid one week to December 6th. 
 
Response: Bid opening will be postponed until December 6. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on December 6, 2023. 

 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 
 
 


